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Five-day closure of the SkyCity Auckland gambling area

Further to the market announcements on 18 July and 22 July 2024, SkyCity Entertainment
Group Limited confirms that SkyCity Casino Management Limited and the Secretary for
Internal Affairs have agreed that the gambling area of the SkyCity Auckland casino will be
temporarily closed over the five-day period from Monday 9 September - Friday 13
September 2024 (inclusive).

All SkyCity Auckland hotels, attractions, and restaurants and bars outside of the gambling
area will continue to remain open as usual during this period.
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